
Regulations 19 and 20 Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012: Bassetlaw Local Plan 2020-2037: Publication Version, August 2021  

Regulations 16 and 17 Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations 2010 (as amended) 
Bassetlaw Community Infrastructure Levy - Draft Charging Schedule 

This is a reminder that Bassetlaw District Council is currently consulting all interested parties on 
the Bassetlaw Local Plan 2020-2037: Publication Version, in accordance with Regulation 19 of 
The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012. The Council 
welcomes your comments at this stage to help shape the development of the new Local Plan for 
Bassetlaw.  

Representations are invited on the Bassetlaw Local Plan 2020-2037: Publication Version and the 
Bassetlaw Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) - Draft Charging Schedule for a period of seven 
weeks, from Thursday 2 September to 5pm on Thursday 21 October 2021. Representations 
received after this time will not be accepted. 

Attached to this email is a ‘Guidance Note’ which provides information on the matters you should 
consider when completing a representation and is adapted from guidance produced by the 

Planning Inspectorate. So that each response can be appropriately considered by the Inspector, 
comments should be made using the Regulation 19 Representation Form. The Form is in two parts:  

Part A: only needs to be completed once. 

Part B: should be completed for each Local Plan or CIL policy, paragraph, figure etc. you would 
like to make a representation about.  

The form is available to complete or download via the Council’s website 
www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/bassetlawplan. Alternatively, printed copies of the form can be sent out 
on request.  

More information on the consultations can be found in the ‘Statement of Representation 
Procedures’. These identify where printed copies of The Bassetlaw Local Plan 2020-2037: 

Publication Version, the Bassetlaw CIL Draft Charging Schedule and the proposed submission 
documents are available to view at locations across the District. Please note that the address of 
the Tuxford Library has changed to a mobile unit, which is located on the days/times stated 
outside the Sun Inn, Newcastle Street, Tuxford, NG22 0LN.  

 

http://www.bassetlaw.gov.uk/bassetlawplan

